
Mackenzie District Council
Section 95A of the Resource Management Act 1991

RESOURCE CONSENT: RM230149 – QUEENSTOWN COMMERCIAL PARAPENTERS LIMITED
 NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR RESOURCE CONSENT

The Mackenzie District Council have received a resource consent application from Queenstown 
Commercial Parapenters Limited to establish and operate a commercial tree-climb ropes course and 
picnic facilities alongside Lakeside Drive in the Takapō | Lake Tekapo township. 

The site is zoned Recreation P (Passive) in the Operative Mackenzie District Plan 2004 (the District Plan).  

Overall, the application has been assessed as a Non-Complying Activity in terms of the provisions of the 
District Plan. 

Full details of the consent application, including the Assessment of Environmental Effects can be viewed 
at the Mackenzie District Council offices, Monday to Friday 8.30am to 5.00pm or at our website 
www.mackenzie.govt.nz under District Plan, Publicly Notified Resource Consents.

Making a Submission

Public notification allows any person (other than a trade competitor) to lodge a submission. Submission 
forms are available from the Council offices or at our website www.mackenzie.govt.nz under Get it Done 
Online, Forms Online, Submission Forms, Resource Consent Submission Form. 

Your submission should be sent to either: Mackenzie District Council, PO Box 52, Fairlie 7949 or emailed 
to: planning@mackenzie.govt.nz. 

A copy of your submission must also be forwarded to the Applicant as soon as practicable. Their address 
for service is as shown below.

Applicant: Queenstown Commercial Parapenters Limited

Postal Address for Service: 77 Orbell Street, Timaru

Email Address for Service: mark@perspective.net.nz

Submission Closing Date: 

The Mackenzie District Council must receive your submission no later than 5.00pm on 10 December 2024. 

Murray Dickson
GM – Corporate, Commercial, and Planning 
Date: 13 November 2024
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